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A Message from Mayor Sullivan
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For the past few months, there has been so much negative talk going on in Town. At one point, just after the first lawsuit Newsletter Eeedback
was delivered to me, I sent out a message stating that I was saddened by the lawsuit. I feel that we are such a tight-knit
community and the trend to sue each other when things don’t go the way we would prefer them to go disappoints me. 1

was criticized for saying that.

The Council’s agenda packet is available to anyone to view a week in advance of our regular meetings and are posted on the ss
Town's website. Citizens can also have the agenda packets emailed to them. To get on the list, please submit a request to Na(’%u_[e
clerk@capecharles.org. Citizens can stop in and ask questions of staff or Council members. Many of you do not live here full EASTERN SHORE, VA
time, so feel free to either email at mayor@capecharles.org or call my cell at 757-693-0063. I am always available, but if you

get me at a busy time, I will respond as soon as I can. My door has been open for the past 10+ years and I have never disrespected or turned any
of you away. So, I ask, what is going on? There are no secret meetings or hidden agendas. There are only differences of opinions and I am
disappointed with how certain people have chosen to deal with these differences of opinions.

The Town Council Regular Meetings and Work Sessions are all open to the public. The Planning Commission and Board meetings are also open to
the public. We welcome your participation and ask that you attend the meetings to stay informed with everything going on in the Town.

Also, the Gazette is the official Town of Cape Charles newsletter. For accurate, precise information, please refer to the Gazette. Have it delivered
to your email inbox or you can view it on the Town’s website at http://www.capecharles.org/gazette/gazette.htm.

Please ask questions, get involved and feel free to contact your elected officials with any questions or concerns you have regarding the Town.

Thank you,

OB



